AP EXAM INFO

[bookmark: _GoBack]Exam Day
1. Will students have a choice of the early vs. late test date or will Cobb decide on one for the entire county?
Students should test during the regular exam administration window this year that runs from May 11-22. This testing window will have 3 exam times each day at 12pm, 2pm, and 4pm. There are no conflicts with any exams during this regular administration window. Students are being asked to log into their College Board accounts 30 minutes prior to the exam to complete the set-up steps that will be necessary (11:30 am, 1:30 pm, or 3:30 pm). If there are any technology glitches or issues that arise during the regular testing window, students may get an opportunity to try again during the late testing window  
2. This year the student can choose to cancel’? How and when do they communicate that they want to cancel?
If a student does not take the exam on either testing date, it will be treated as an unused/canceled exam. 
Refunds: 
Students who do not take exam will be issued a refund for the exam. Refunds will be given after the June testing window. Students will not have to request refund, it will be applied to their account.  
Internet Access 
Please share this link with students if they have technology issues that may prevent them from taking exam https://collegeboard.tfaforms.net/74

 

